WLSD Planning Committee Meeting

Special Community Meeting
Saturday, August 27, 2011 @ 9:30 a.m.
Minutes

Attending: Jim Mersfelder, Bob Goldfeld, Chip Roraback, Ken Green, Paul Dombrowski of
Woodard & Curran, and approximately 35 WLSD taxpayers

1. Presentation

Ken Green made a 45 minute Planning Committee presentation to the WLSD community at the
Woodridge Lake Clubhouse to update taxpayers on developments at the District since the last
community meeting on December 18, 2010. The power point slides of the presentation have been
posted on the Community Meetings section of the WLSD website.

2. Question & Answer Session

There was a very active Q&A session lasting nearly an hour following the presentation. Taxpayers
were very interested in the Inflow & Infiltration problems in our Collection System. There was also
a lot of interest in and concern expressed about the Disposal System tests and the discussions with
DEERP to agree test parameters and metrics. Paul Dombrowski answered many of the questions and
explained the difficulties to date in reaching agreement with the DEEP. There appeared to be a
much better understanding of the issues and problems by those taxpayers attending the presentation
by the end of the meeting.

3. Next Meeting
The date of our next meeting will be Monday, September 19th at 3:00 p.m. at Turri, Inc.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Ken Green, Chairman
August 28, 2011



